
The Career Guidance Cell

A Communique ...

 National Program on Career Awareness, is a not-for-profit 
initiative to promote career education amongst schools. 

 Parents & Students may join the webinar to take a 
futuristic view of how Tech careers in the future would look.

 The session  will help students explore some of the possible 
changes and how the learners need to develop a curious 
mindset to be a winner!

Counselling Cell

BBPS Noida

National Program on Career Awareness is organising  
a Webinar “Reimagining Tech Careers in 2030"

Saturday, 23rd January 2021 @ 5:00 PM

For students of class IX-XII

Free registration link - http://bit.ly/NPOCA45 


